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To all food vendors, 
 

Thank you for your interest in The Highland Art in the Park on October 
14-15, 2017 event. We’re looking forward to another great year and 

would be honored to have you participate. 
 

We will have a limited amount of space for vendors and will keep any 
duplication of food products to a minimum to be fair to all of our 

valued food partners. Due to the limited amount of space, as always 

reservations will be on a first come, first served basis. 
 

We look forward to another great year with you and appreciate your 
participation. 

 
Sincerely, 

Janet Nicolaides and Marlene Scholl 
Food Vendor Co-Chairs 
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